
January 30, 2020 

Via FedEx 

NEW HAMSHIRE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
Debra Howland, Executive Director 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

RE: Electricity N.H., LLC d/b/a E.N.H. Power - DM 17-051 
License Update 

Electricity N.H., LLC d/b/a E.N.H. Power ("ENH"), a licensed supplier of electricity in New 

Hampshire, submits the following license update: 

As of December 17, 2019, Alexis Keene no longer worked in the capacity as Interim General 
Counsel and Corporate Secretary. Ms. Keene remained in an advisory capacity through January 
10, 2020. 

While Spark goes through the process of appointing a permanent successor for Ms. Keene, 
please submit any legal issues and notices to both: 

Barbara Clay, Legal Counsel 
12140 Wickchester Ln., Suite 100 
Houston, TX 77079 
832-200-3764 
bclay@sparkenergy.com 

Marty Lundstrom, Legal Counsel 
12140 Wickchester Ln., Suite 100 
Houston, TX 77079 
832-200-3729 
mlundstrom@sparkenergy.com 

Should you have any questions or need any further information, please contact me directly at 
mleclerc@sparkenergy.com or 207-890-4094. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~~~ 
Muriel LeClerc 
Regulatory Specialist 

12140 Wickchester Ln., Suite 100, Houston, TX 77079 


